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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SAN MATEO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors will 
consider a Local Coastal Program (LCP) amendment to facilitate future construction of a 
replacement fire station (County Fire Station Number 59) and extension of CSA-11 
boundaries to serve the fire station and Pescadero Middle/High School. 
 
Applicant/Owner:    County of San Mateo 
 
County File Number:   PLN2021-00056 
 
APNs:    087-053-010 
 
Location:  350-360 Butano Cut Off Road, Pescadero 
 
The hearing will be held as follows: 
 
DATE:  November 15, 2022 
TIME:   9:00 AM    
LOCATION: *HYBRID MEETING - IN-PERSON AND BY 

VIDEOCONFERENCE* 
 
The meeting will be available to the public and anyone interested may appear in public 
or via Videoconference via Zoom. All inquiries should be directed to Senior Planner, 
Michael Schaller at mschaller@smcgov.org.  
 
The Board of Supervisor’s agenda and supporting documents are available on the 
Thursday before the meeting at https://sanmateocounty.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx  
 
Dated: October 26, 2022  
Michael P. Callagy, Executive Officer 
400 County Center, Redwood City, CA 94063 650/363-4123 
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